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Statement on COVID-19 from Milan Auto: 

At Milan Auto, our top priority is the health and safety of our employees, customers, and the 

communities we serve. As the world faces the challenges brought forth by the COVID-19 

pandemic, we stand united in our commitment to take proactive measures to mitigate its impact. 

During these unprecedented times, we have implemented stringent health and safety protocols in 

our facilities to safeguard our employees and maintain a safe working environment. We are closely 

following the guidelines and recommendations from health authorities to ensure that our 

operations adhere to the highest standards of safety. 

As a dowel pin manufacturer, we understand the critical role our products play in various 

industries, especially those essential for medical equipment, transportation, and infrastructure. We 

are dedicated to continuing our production to support the global supply chain while keeping the 

well-being of our workforce at the forefront. 

Additionally, we empathize with the challenges faced by our customers and partners during this 

pandemic. We remain committed to providing them with the necessary support and maintaining 

seamless communication to address any concerns they may have. 

Milan Auto is deeply grateful for the unwavering dedication of frontline workers and healthcare 

professionals who are tirelessly working to combat COVID-19. We extend our heartfelt 

appreciation and support to them and their efforts to protect our communities. 

As the situation evolves, we will remain vigilant and adaptable, making necessary adjustments to 

our operations as required to uphold our responsibilities as a socially responsible company. 

We believe that by working together and supporting one another, we can overcome these 

challenging times. Milan Auto remains committed to contributing positively to the global effort to 

combat COVID-19 and emerge stronger as a community. 

Stay safe and take care. 

Sincerely, 

Munish 
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